Alderman David L. Maack
OFFICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

March 28, 2008
To: The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Council
From: David L. Maack

5% District Alderman
Memo Re: 1500 Block of Augusta Street
I am requesting that Sustainable Neighborhood Listening Committee meet to discuss problems in
the 1500 block of Augusta Street. I am also requesting that Sue DeKuester, 1537 Augusta St, be

invited to discuss her concerns regarding vandalism, drug dealing and gang activity in the
neighborhood.
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